
MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge Construction

The City of Edmonton and Alberco Construction Ltd. will begin construction on the replacement of

the MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge located along 148 Street between Stony Plain Road and

Summit Drive. The previous structure was closed to the public in late 2021 and demolished in early

2022 due to concerns regarding the structure's capacity to hold snow removal equipment safely.

Construction starting on the bridge's north end is scheduled to begin the week of July 17.

Starting in early August, a single-lane closure will occur along Summit Drive to accommodate

construction on the bridge’s south end.

Scope of Work
● A replacement bridge will be constructed in the same location as the previous structure.

● The replacement bridge will be built to meet current City standards. The bridge will be

wider than the original for functionality and safety of all users.

● Repaving of the shared pathway.

● New trees will be planted as part of the project. Natural areas disturbed by construction

will be restored.

Access
An easily accessible alternative path connecting Summit Drive to Stony Plain Road is located along

149 Street. During the construction period, detours will be maintained to divert traffic. Please see

the map below for further details.

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/MacKinnonRavinePedBridge or contact:

Jason Reske
Project Manager
City of Edmonton
jason.reske@edmonton.ca | 780-508-9589

Garett Zimmer
Construction Project Manager
Alberco Construction Ltd.
gzimmer@alberco.com| 780-781-4912
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Image 1 - MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge Replacement Construction Area
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